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Attached is my public testimony opposing HB304. I would like to add that it is a poorly worded bill to begin 
with. I do not believe that it will generate a positive revenue for the state by way of taxation. It would be better 
to just do a small increase on the sales tax of eliquid if a tax must be paid. Or put a tax on online sales with 
shipping terminated in Ak. That way you encourage local purchasing.  

Tristan D. Taliesin 
 


